
Meeting for Members Changing Positions  

Date: Monday 21st July 2025 

People Present: 

• Liam O'Sullivan - School Head Teacher  

• Becky Webber - School Receptionist 

• Kara Hawkins  

• Laura Smith  

• Sarah Wood 

• Jason Scholz 

• Cat Wade 

• Ruth Hastings 

• Sandra Owen-Youens 

• Brian Laird 

Members resignating: 

• Laura Smith - Vice Chair and Treasurer 

• Sarah Wood - Trustee 

Member changing position 

• Kara Hawkins - Chair 

Minutes at Meeting 

Laura Smith and Sarah Wood has resigned their positions within the All Saints Marsh PTFA as Vice Chair, 
Treasurer and Trustee as of 21.07.2025 

Kara Hawkins has stepped down from her position as Chair of the All Saints Marsh PTFA and is going to 
take a different role of being Vice Chair. 

Cat Wade volunteered herself to take on the position of being Chair of the All Saints Marsh PTFA, Cat 
left the room and members spoke and voted on whether they agreed. The overall consensus was that 
everyone was happy for Cat to take on that position.  

The remaining people at the meeting spoke about any roles they would be happy to take on and an 
agreement was met by all involved.  

Chloe Hayman was unable to attend the meeting due to other commitments but expressed she would 
like to be part of the PTFA. Upon speaking to all involved, it was agreed Chloe would become a Trustee.  



New Roles and Members as of 21.07.2025 are as follows : 

Cat Wade - Chair 

Kara Hawkins - Vice Chair 

Treasurer - Ruth Hastings  

Secretary - Sandra Owen-Youens 

Trustees - Jason Schols 

 - Brian Laird 

 - Chloe Hayman 

 


